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Greet the Year of 2004 with the 2004 Chinese New Year Festival

The Greater Memphis United Chinese Association (GMUCA) announced the plan to launch the 2004 Chinese New Year Festival Dec. 7, 2003 at the University of Memphis. The Festival starts with Beautiful China Photo Exhibit on Jan. 10, 2004, highlights the 2004 Chinese New Year Celebration on Jan. 24, 2004 and ends with Monkey King Show on Feb. 6, 2004. 

The president of GMUCA, Jiada Mo, explained the organization’s motive in proposing, planning and preparing for the Festival. “One of the missions of GMUCA is to promote Chinese culture and education in the community. Chinese New Year is a good opportunity to fulfill the mission,” said President Mo.

The plan, as an outcome of all the local Chinese organizations, continues last year’s celebration legacy and adds more culturally rich activities to greet the 2004 Chinese lunar New Year or the Year of the Monkey.

The one-month long and city-wide Festival embraces the slogan of Peace and Prosperity for the Year of the Monkey and features a series of arts, music, dance, food, performance and variety show activities. With the goal to reach out to the Greater Memphis tri-state area, the multi-event Festival will create an opportunity for the local residents to share and celebrate the Chinese tradition.

Wang-Ying Glasgow, the spokesperson for the 2004 Chinese New Year Festival, briefed on the relationship of the Festival and cultural tradition of U.S. and Memphis.
 “America is a melting pot. Americans love to learn about other cultures and taste different foods.  Memphis is getting more and more multicultural and diversified”, said Glasgow.

“The Chinese New Year Festival will become a Memphis culture tradition. It helps contributing to the diversity of our Memphis community, and helps creating awareness, understanding and appreciation for each other”, continued Glasgow.
The opening ceremony for the Festival is set on Jan. 10, 2003, when the Beautiful China Photo Exhibit is open to public at the Memphis/Shelby Public Central Library. For more information on the Festival, please contact Jin Yang at 1-800-95-GMUCA.
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